
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

Rev. Benjamin Onyemachi, SMMM, Pastor Rev. Anthony Ujagbo, Parochial Vicar  

Located at the Corner of First & Polk in Moscow & 138 Jackson St. in Genesee 

5th Sunday of Easter 
April 28, 2024 

This Week at St. Mary’s Church 
 
Mon.   Apr.  29 8:30 am Prayer Shawl Ministry 
    1:00 pm Pinochle 
    5:30 pm Mass (†Daniel Bosse) 
    6:30 pm Holy is His Name Bible Study 
 

Tues.  Apr. 30 4:30 pm Adoration & Confession 
    5:30 pm Mass 
    6:00 pm OCDS Rite of Admission 
 

Wed.  May 1 8:00 am Mass  
    9:00 pm St. Zelie Martin Mom’s Group 
    5:00 pm AA 
    6:30 pm Mass in Genesee 
    7:00 pm RCIA/OCIA 
  

Thurs. May 2 8:00 am Mass (†Barbara McHugh) 
    6:30 pm St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 

Fri.  May 3 9:00 am First Friday School Mass 
     Followed by 24 hr. Adoration 
    2:30 pm Open Youth Room 
    8:00 pm Knights Social 
 

Sat.  May 4 8:00 am First Saturday Mass 
    10:00 am Funeral Mass for Dick Gludt 
    11:00 am Funeral Luncheon 
    4:00 pm Reconciliation 
    5:00 pm Mass 
     

Schedule of Masses     Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday Evening—5:00 pm     Saturday—4:00 pm 
Sunday Morning— 8:00 & 11:30 am  Tuesday—4:30 pm 
Genesee—9:45 am Rosary @ 9:15 am  Sunday (Genesee)—9:15 am  

https://reflectioncapsules.com/2019/04/24/apr-25-easter-thursday-lk-2435-48/ 

 
By this is my Father glorified, that you bear 

much fruit and become my disciples. 
Dear Friends, 

We are excited to begin our annual Baby 

Bottle Fundraiser at Palouse Care Network! 

This year’s fundraiser will begin on Mother’s 

Day, Sunday, May 12th, and will conclude on 

Father’s Day, Sunday, June 16th. 

Thank you to those of you who have 

participated in the Baby Bottle Fundraiser in 

the past and to those considering participating 

this year. We are thankful for your support!  

All funds raised go to support women and 

couples facing unplanned pregnancies with 

free pregnancy tests, confirmation ultrasounds, 

advocacy, parenting classes, and material 

resources like baby clothes, cribs, diapers, and 

more.  

To participate, individuals and families are 

invited to take home a baby bottle and fill it 

with coins, bills, or a check, and return the 

bottle back to their church in time for Father's 

Day.  

This event supports the life-saving work of 

Palouse Care Network and is a great way to 

get the whole family involved in promoting a 

culture of life here on the Palouse. Even kids 

can be encouraged to participate by doing jobs 

to earn money or contributing some of their 

allowance to their baby bottle. 

For those that would prefer to partner with us 

online, a link can be found at https://

palousecarenetwork.com/donate/. 

We are thankful for this opportunity for our 

church to partner with Palouse Care Network 

in supporting the young women, couples and 

families we serve in our community.  

Please call our office at (208) 882-2370 if you 

have any questions or would like to request 

more information about our organization. 

Thank you, and God bless! 

 —Matthew Couch 

https://palousecarenetwork.com/donate/
https://palousecarenetwork.com/donate/


St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
PO Box 9106, Moscow, ID 83843 

 

Parish Office: 208-882-4813 

St. Mary’s School: 208-882-2121 

E-mail: office.smpm@gmail.com  

Web Page: www.stmarysparishmoscow.org  

Pastor 

Fr. Benjamin Onyemachi, SMMM 

father.smpm@gmail.com  

Parochial Vicar 

 Fr. Anthony Ujagbo 

 vicar.smpm@gmail.com 

Deacon 

 George Canney  

 deacon.smpm@gmail.com  

Parish Pastoral Council:   

 Joan Cass, Joy Stotz, Ken Nuhn, Matt 
Kleffner, Lori Mages, Garry Esser, Steve 
Busch 

Parish Council Genesee: 

 Ray Esser, Gary Hermann, Shannon 
Schacher, Tim Stout, Rick Vestal, Marnie 
Zenner, Rick Zenner 

Office Manager 

Lauren Goracke 208-882-4813  

office.smpm@gmail.com 

Pastoral Ministry 

Caroline Canney 208-882-8001 

pastoral.smpm@gmail.com 

Music Coordinator 

Cynthia Muskat 

music.smpm@gmail.com  

Family Faith Formation Team 

familyfaith.smpm@gmail.com 

Jenny Morrison 208-892-3747 

Natural Family Planning  

Linda Geidl  208-301-3711 

Knights of Columbus 

Joe Plummer, Grand Knight 
j.plummer@frontier.com 

4th Degree Knights of Columbus 

Brian Johnson, Faithful Navigator  

     b.k.johnson6902@gmail.com  

Knights of Columbus Genesee 

 Jason Mayer, Grand Knight 208-310-1309  

Catholic Women’s League 

Caroline Canney, President  208-882-4813 

Ladies of St. Mary’s Genesee 

 Molly Vestal, President 208-285-1273 

St. Mary’s School 

Sandra Izzo, Principal 208-882-2121 
sizzo@stmarysmoscow.com 

St. Mary’s School Board 

Tom Ristine, Chairperson 509-592-0309  
     ristinesid@gmail.com 

St. Mary’s School Foundation 

Eric Bennett, President 208-691-7324  

Moscow Food Bank  

Linda Nickels, Director 208-883-3580 

St. Vincent de Paul  

Bob Tribelhorn 208-883-3284 

Sacrificial Giving: April 2024 

Budgeted Offertory Income: $ 25,173.20 

April 7:   $ 6,611.56 

April 14:  $ 6,267.37 

April 21:  $ 6,311.63 

April 28:  $  

 
 

April Offertory Income: $ 19,190.56 

Our Offertory Goal for the fiscal year ending 
June 30, 2024 is $318,000. At 82% of the 
year, we have received 87.37% of our annual 
goal. Thank you! 

Online Giving 

Scan the Code or Visit: 

https://osvhub.com/

stmarysparishmoscow/funds 

Family Faith Formation  

Sunday, April 28th 

Religious Education 

PK-5th Grade at 9:15 am 

MS/HS Youth Groups Climbing at UI Wall 4 pm 
 

SteubenvilleNW Preregistration due May 1st 

Save the Date: Summer VBS 2024 June 19th - 21st 

Flash fundraiser! Please support our Family Faith Formation program 

by buying beautiful, handcrafted Catholic candles! These candles are 

from CORDA, a family-run Catholic small business, and 25% of your 

order will be donated to support our youth and help them attend Catholic 

camps and conferences. Shop to support through Monday, April 29th 

at cordacandles.com/faith 

Coffee Social 

Coffee Social will be offered after both Masses this Sunday!! 

Please consider signing up. Thank you! 

Religious Education Coordinator—Job Opening 

You are invited to apply for the position of RE Coordinator (Pre-K 

through grade 5) here St. Mary’s Church in Moscow. Jenny Morrison will 

continue in her position as Youth Minister and Safe Environment 

Coordinator. The RE Coordinator will work in collaboration with her to 

continue to grow the Family Faith Formation program at our parish. The 

ideal candidate will have parish experience in religious education, 

excellent interpersonal skills, and the ability to call forth and nurture the 

gifts of others. This person will work with the parishioners, staff, and the 

pastor. For a complete application packet, please contact the office. 

St. Mary’s School Auction 

Join us Through the Looking Glass 

Friday, May 17, 2024 @ 5:30 pm 

1912 Center in Moscow 

Flowers 

We would love to keep our sanctuary beautiful throughout the Easter 

Season and beyond. Please consider donating flowers from your 

garden, buying some from a local florist, or offering a monetary donation 

to go toward flowers. Contact the office for more details on how to get 

involved.  
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2024 Idaho Catholic Appeal 
 

St. Mary’s Moscow   St. Mary’s Genesee 
 

Total Pledged: $ 46,057  Total Pledged: $ 8,660 

Parish Goal: $ 57,213  Parish Goal: $ 7,000 

Percent of Goal: 80.50%  Percent of Goal: 123.71% 

Rebate Earned: $ 0   Rebate Earned: $ 1,420 

Rebate Received: $ 0  Rebate Received: $ 0 
 

Congratulations, St. Mary’s Genesee, for reaching your goal! 

Thank you so much for your generosity and support for the 

2024 Idaho Catholic Appeal.  

Please Join Us in Prayer 

 For the repose of the souls of our loved ones: Dick 

Gludt, Fr. Joseph Muha, Babette Jackson, Camille 

Cooper, David Clark, Mary Ann Moser, Doug Mayer, 

John Rector, Deacon Frederick Joseph Schmidt, 

Margaret Joyce, Amelia Turk, Olga “Honey” Canney, 

Sue Schendel, Patty Funke, Sister Lillian Repak 

OSU,  Sennoi Roth, Phil Mohan, Dave Hutton, Rodger 

Pedersen, Terry Dahmen, Alice Hall, & Joe Ulliman. 

 For our friends and family: Wyatt Reeves, Cade 

McKinley, Steve Abrams, Mark & Kari Kimsey, Alaura 

Scott, Debbie Meshishnek, Carlton (C.K.) Brown, Amy 

Scott, Scott Troka, Kim Squires, Jill Rinaldi, Linda 

Nickels, Martha Bieker, Bettina Gilbert, Leona Ahles, Fr. 

Gabriel Morales,  Eileen Brady, Dick & Doris Gludt, Terry 

Bielenberg, & Arlene Stoddard. 

 For our Diocesan Seminarians: Joshua Tennyson, Ian 

Willnerd, Nathan Ribb, Nicholas Sower, Monico Heredia, 

Connor Brown, Ryan Olenick, Zachary MacKeller, 

Joseph Patti, Christopher Din, Ronald Onyekwelu, 

Leonardo Guillermo Gutierrez. 

 For all married couples celebrating an anniversary in 

the month of April. 

The Shroud of Turin:  Dr. Scott French 

May 1, 2024—Dinner at 6pm and Presentation at 6:30 pm 

St. Augustine’s Catholic Center 

CWL High Tea Party 

Saturday, April 27th from 1-4 pm at the Family Center. All 

women are welcome to attend. Suggested donation—$20. 

Wearing fun hats is encouraged! 

Adult Scripture Study 

Please consider joining a new adult scripture study group 

built around Season 4 of The Chosen. Each week, for up to 

8 weeks, we will watch a 45-55 minute episode of The 

Chosen before turning to scripture for that particular 

Chosen account. We will examine how the film fits what 

scripture offers, plus our own takeaway about the events 

portrayed. For more information, contact Deacon George at 

208-882-4355 (h). The group will meet on Tuesday, May 7 

at 5:30 pm in the Family Center to determine meeting dates 

and times.  

Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites 

The Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites would like to 

invite everyone to join them in praising God for the Rite of 

Admission in the Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites on 

Tuesday, April 30th after the 5:30 pm Mass at St. Mary’s, 

Moscow. For more information about OCDS, contact Patricia 

Cooper, (480) 586-6061.  

Exterior Brickwork on the Church 

Contractors will begin work on cleaning and repointing the 

brick on the exterior of the Church building this May.  

Eagle Scouts Ceremony 

Please join us on May 6th at 6pm at the Family Center for 

the Eagle Scouts Ceremony for Kade and Joey. 

Bus Drivers Needed  

We desperately need more volunteers to drive the bus on 

Saturday evenings. Please prayerfully consider. Thank you 

kindly. 

Idaho Gives 

St. Mary's School Foundation is participating in Idaho Gives 

on April 29 - May 2.  You can support the students and fami-

lies of our parish school, along with many other worthy caus-

es, at idahogives.org.  Donations made to the Foundation 

during Idaho Gives will go to the endowment to benefit the 

school in perpetuity. 

St. Mary’s School News 

St. Mary’s Parish is proud of our Catholic School.  Here are 

a few reasons parents choose St. Mary’s Catholic School 

which helps ignite faith, knowledge creativity, and service in 

students.  We welcome students and families wanting a 

great education from ages 3 through 8th grade.     

·       We provide a safe and welcoming environment for all. 

·       We offer an education that combines Catholic faith and 

teachings with academic excellence. 

·       We partner with parents in the growth and development 

of the whole child. 

·       We provide a balanced academic curriculum that inte-

grates faith, culture and life. 

·       We instill in students the value of service to others. 

Call the school 208-882-2121 for more information. 



Directory of Services in our Local Area 

Have you ever considered 

purchasing a paid-up life 

insurance policy and naming 

St. Mary’s School 

Foundation as a beneficiary? 

It provides a substantial gift 

for a small investment on 

your part. 

 
GRITMAN MEDICAL CENTER  

Proceeds support Education Scholarships 
Unique gifts – Retail with a higher purpose! 

Volunteers Welcome-call 208-883-5520! 

 

Family Owned and Operated Since 1900 

            106 E. Second Street — 208.882.4822  

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Your Ad Here! 
To Advertise in the Bulletin, 

please contact Lauren at 
office@stmarysparishmoscow.org 

208-882-4813 

Ellie Helbling, Realtor 
128 East Third St. Moscow, ID 208.790.4460 

Www.LatahRealty.com 

LIFE FLIGHT INSURANCE? 

To join a group contact: Lois Reed 

Reed3138@gmail.com 

2024 Membership ends March 1, 2024 

$75 per household 

mailto:Reed3138@gmail.com

